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August 10, 2017
His Eminence Firstname Lastname
Archbishop of City
Street address
City, State, Zip

Your Eminence,
Peace and all good!
My name is _________ and I am a parishioner of XXX church in City and a member of the Global Catholic Climate Movement (GCCM), a global network of 400+ member organizations and a community of thousands of Catholics responding to the Pope’s call to action in the Laudato Si’ encyclical. For the last few years, GCCM has been promoting participation in the Season of Creation. I wonder if you would consider supporting this initiative by encouraging the diocese to celebrate the Season of Creation. 
The Season of Creation, running annually between September 1 and October 4, is when 2.2 billion Christians are invited to pray and care for creation. September 1 was proclaimed as a day of prayer for creation by Ecumenical Patriarch Dimitrios I for the Orthodox in 1989, and was embraced by the other major Christian European churches in 2001 and by Pope Francis for the Roman Catholic Church in 2015.
Since then, many Christian churches have started celebrating the “Season of Creation” (also known as Creation Time) between that date and October 4, which is the Feast of St. Francis of Assisi that some Western traditions observe.
I believe many people in our diocese would welcome the chance to follow Pope Francis’ invitation to pray and care for creation on September 1 and throughout the Season of Creation.
(Share a personal story or issue of concern (could be a local issue) that illustrates the need uplift the message of Season of Creation.)
Parishes could do something as simple as say one of the prayers from Laudato Si during mass, host a Eucharistic Adoration as proposed by the Dicastery for Integral Human Development, organize an ecumenical prayer service, or host a symbolic action. There are sample prayer services and resources on the Season of Creation website (SeasonofCreation.org)
As Pope Francis wrote in his letter establishing the World Day of Prayer for the Care of Creation on September 1st, this is “a fitting opportunity to reaffirm [our] personal vocation to be stewards of creation.”

As we prepare to celebrate the Season of Creation, we continue to offer our prayers for you and for all the members of the Catholic Church.  
Respectfully yours in Christ, 
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